
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

8 November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 10 GCSE Drama Visit - Accelerate Youth Energy Summit Invitation - 19 November 2024 

We are excited to announce an opportunity for Year 10 Drama students to attend the Accelerate Youth 
Energy Summit, produced by Highly Sprung, on 19 November 2024 at the Coventry Building Society 
Arena. This event is designed to engage young people in meaningful discussions and activities that will 
inspire them and amplify their voices on important issues. 
 
Accelerate Youth Energy Summit will feature workshops, keynote speakers, and collaborative sessions 
aimed at fostering leadership and community engagement among our youth. This is a fantastic 
opportunity for students to develop new skills, connect with peers, and contribute to discussions that 
matter to them. This will support the group as they are currently devising their own performance for 
their GCSE Drama. 
 
Event Details: 
Date:           Tuesday 19 November 2024 
Location:    Coventry Building Society Arena, Judds Lane, Coventry, CV6 6AQ, United Kingdom 
Departure: A minibus will transport the group to and from the venue. We will leave NLS at 8:25am 
and aim to return by 3:30pm. Students are not required to wear their school uniform for this event. 
Students will need to bring a packed lunch and a packed lunch will be provided for students who have 
a free school dinner. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that attendance at the Accelerate Youth Energy Summit is free of 
charge. However, permission is required through the online Parent Pay system by Thursday 14 
November (www.parentpay.com) 
 
Educational site visits are an additional opportunity for students to support their learning.  Should we 
have any concerns regarding a student’s behaviour either prior to or in the time between signing up 
to the trip, that student will be withdrawn from the trip and individual parents will be notified 
accordingly.   

It is advised that students do not take valuables on this trip. However, if necessary, please ensure that 
your own insurance covers this.  
 
We are looking forward to a day filled with inspiration and collaboration! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Keely Wright   
Drama Teacher 

http://www.parentpay.com/

